Surrey Youth League – Registrations

Transfer Rules

If you are seeking to transfer a player into your Club / Team that is already registered for another SYL Club / Team:

Complete a Transfer Request form (available as a download from the League Website and POST to me by normal 1st Class post along with the correct transfer fee (£15). You should also enclose a stamped self-addressed envelope for the eventual return of the new ID card. Please do not obtain the players current ID card which needs to remain with his current Club.

If the transfer is an internal one between teams of the same Club then the fee is waived but you must return the players current ID card with the transfer request. Please note we do not do internal Club transfers for players 

in the Development age groups (U7 - U11) as the current cards are valid for all Club teams at the same Age Group.
PLEASE DO NOTHING ON PRAWN SANDWICH – I WILL ATTEND TO ALL TRANSFER MATTERS.
Upon receipt of the Transfer Request Form & Fee – I will email the Club Secretary of the Club the player is currently registered with advising of the transfer request and asking for any objections and/or the return of the players ID card within 7 days from the date of my email.

The players current Club Secretary should then make arrangements for the current card to be returned to me –  upon receipt of which (or following the expiry of 7 days without hearing from the players current Club) I will transfer the player and issue the new ID card.
Any objection to the transfer must be made in writing by the current Club Secretary and posted to me, along with the players current ID card within 7 days from the date of my email. You cannot retain a players ID card pending resolution of any objection.

Any objection will be dealt with by the Management Committee – you should however note that outstanding debt etc is a County FA matter and not a valid reason for the League to delay a transfer.
Alan Watson – Registration Secretary

17, Victoria Drive, Blackwater, Camberley GU17 0PL

alan.watson@wsyl.org.uk

